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January 6, 2009

Document Control Desk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Re-submittal of H*/B* Expert Panel Technical Evaluation - Re-assessment of Coefficient of

Thermal Expansion Data for SA-508 Steel and Alloy 600 (September 12, 2008).

Project Number: 689

The enclosed documents were electronically submitted, via NRC's EIE system, on December 1, 2008,

but were rejected due to fonts that were not embedded and were not in compliance to the NRC
Electronic Submission Guidance document. The EIE file number E081201t153014 was referenced in

the e-mail notification regarding the submittal.

Enclosed is a hard copy as re-submittal to be filed into ADAMS.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 202.739.8090 or dxbJnei.orq.

Sincerely,

Denise Bell

Enclosures

c: Ms. Tanya M. Mensah, NRR/ADRO/DPR/PSP, NRC
Mr. Kenny D. Nguyen, IS/IRSD/ISB/ADDP, NRC
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